
 

 
 
 
From: Rebecca <rebeccaarends@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 9:31 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Many thanks 
 
Folks, 
 
Much appreciated how you’re giving Trinitas pause/chance to do right to our fair city. I don’t envy you but am 
grateful for your steadfast insistence that we do NOT deem it advisable to have undergrad housing so far from 
campus in their proposed fashion off Pontiac Trail.  
 
Again, sincerely,  
 
Rebecca  
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